
CAREER EDUCATION CORPORATION

ANNUAL MEETING OF STOCKHOLDERS

May 11, 2001

NOTICE AND PROXY STATEMENT



April 6, 2001

Dear Stockholder:

On behalf of the Board of Directors, I cordially invite you to attend the 2001 Annual Meeting of
Stockholders of Career Education Corporation to be held at our offices, 2895 Greenspoint Parkway, Suite 600,
Hoffman Estates, Illinois, on May 11, 2001 at 1:00 p.m., local time. The formal notice of the Annual Meeting
appears on the following page.

The attached Notice of Annual Meeting and Proxy Statement describe the matters that we expect to be acted
upon at the Annual Meeting. During the Annual Meeting, stockholders will view a presentation by CEC and
have the opportunity to ask questions.

Whether or not you plan to attend the Annual Meeting, it is important that your shares be represented.
Regardless of the number of shares you own, please sign and date the enclosed proxy card and promptly return
it to us in the enclosed postage paid envelope. If you sign and return your proxy card without specifying your
choices, your shares will be voted in accordance with the recommendations of the Board of Directors contained
in the Proxy Statement.

We look forward to seeing you on May 11, 2001 and urge you to return your proxy card as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

JOHN M. LARSON
Chairman of the Board, President
and Chief Executive Officer



NOTICE OF ANNUAL MEETING OF STOCKHOLDERS
TO BE HELD ON MAY 11, 2001

To the Stockholders of
Career Education Corporation:

The Annual Meeting of Stockholders of Career Education Corporation will be held at 1:00 p.m., local time,
on May 11, 2001, at our offices, 2895 Greenspoint Parkway, Suite 600, Hoffman Estates, Illinois, for the
following purposes:

(1) To elect two Class III directors to CEC’s Board of Directors;

(2) To approve an amendment to CEC’s Amended and Restated Certificate of Incorporation to increase
the number of authorized shares of Common Stock from 50,000,000 to 150,000,000 shares;

(3) To ratify the appointment by the Board of Directors of Arthur Andersen LLP as the independent
auditors of CEC’s financial statements for the year ended December 31, 2001; and

(4) To transact such other business as may properly come before the meeting or any adjournments thereof.

The Board of Directors has fixed the close of business on March 15, 2001 as the record date for determining
stockholders entitled to notice of, and to vote at, the meeting.

By order of the Board of Directors,

PATRICK K. PESCH
Senior Vice President, Chief Financial Officer,
Treasurer and Secretary

Hoffman Estates, Illinois
April 6, 2001

All stockholders are urged to attend the meeting in person or by proxy. Whether or not you expect to be
present at the meeting, please complete, sign and date the enclosed proxy card and return it promptly in
the enclosed postage paid envelope furnished for that purpose.




















































